
 

Breaking News 

They did it! City approves downtown sales agreement 

 

 

TEMPLE TERRACE — After months of negotiations, the Temple Terrace City Council and its 

chosen development team have reached an accord regarding the downtown redevelopment 

project - something that had been scheduled to be completed in February. 

 

Tuesday night, the council voted 4-1 to approve the Purchase and Sales Agreement that now 

clears the way for more documents to be worked out for the redevelopment project.  

 

Pinnacle/Ram, the development team, signed the PSA prior to the council meeting. And now 

that the council has approved the agreement, city representatives will be next to sign.  

 

Councilman Frank Chillura was the lone "nay" vote, citing his previously voiced opposition to 

the inclusion of the Arts and Education Center within the project.  

 

For more on this story, pick up the April 23 edition of The Beacon.  

 


